
Hello CRES Families,  

We are thrilled to announce an exciting fundraising event that will add a touch of sweetness to 
our school days and help support our educational endeavors!  
 
Get ready to satisfy your sweet tooth with our upcoming Cotton Candy Fundraiser! 
 
This fundraiser will run from: WEDNESDAY April 24, 2024 – THURSDAY May 9, 2024 and 
the monies raised will help support teachers in getting materials for classrooms.  
 
How You Can Get Involved:  
 

• Spread the Word: Share the news about our Cotton Candy Fundraiser with friends, family, and 
neighbors. – You can use the flyer below to share on social media even. 
 

• Each 32 oz Tub is $6.75 and has a 3 month shelf life!  
 

• You’ll be taking orders & cash for friends & family, then you’ll be placing ONE bulk order, 
here’s how! 
 

1. Fill out the google form - https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1hP3l-
ayvqyE4nNaGi5QWup8pfhUlyabIKFCtK8MS-BY/edit  

2. Submit a one time payment to School Cash for all orders by THURSDAY MAY 
9th at 6pm! https://www.schoolcashonline.com/ or on CRES site 
https://car.hrce.ca/  

 
• We will place the order; it will take 2-3 weeks to arrive and we hope to have pickup May 29-30.  

As the person placing the order, you will be expected to pick up ALL your orders & distribute 
them to friends & family!  
 
Can you help?  
We're seeking enthusiastic volunteers to help sort the orders upon arrival to the school, if you are 
available please reach out to caldwellroadpto1@gmail.com  
 
Questions – Please contact Hilary Wood at hilaryvwood2@gmail.com or 902.809.5284 
 
Social Media Flyer available on the next page!  
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